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27th January 2023 

Reflection on the week: 
 
This week we have been focusing on the message of Word of God and the guiding 
light that he shines on all of us. We heard in last weekõs Gospel how Jesus called 
His first four disciples and how they gave up everything, to follow Jesus and  
share the Good News with everyone as Jesus started His ministry. We are        
reminded that we need only ask God for his help and that He will shine His light 
onto us and if we choose to follow, that He will lead us from darkness into light. 
A good message for us all as we close off the darker days of January and begin 
to move into Spring. 
  
Wishing our families many blessings, 
  

Mrs Kerrell  

 
Headteacher 
 
 
Teachers Strike 
 
We sent a letter to parents regarding the planned Teacherõs Strike on Wednesday. We are not planning to close 
the school at this point.  
 
Home School Agreement 
 
We sent hard copies of these out earlier this term. It is very important that they are completed and returned 
to the office as soon as possible please. 
 
Maths Day and Number Day 
 
We are excited to invite parents to Maths workshops next week on 
Thursday 2nd February. We sent a letter with all the information to 
parents yesterday. Please sign up to one of sessions via the Office. 
We would also like to invite parents to Maths information session   
after school on Thursday and information about the sessions is also 
in the letter. 
 
 
On Friday 3rd February we are taking part in the NSPCC Numbers 
Day. We are asking children to come to school dressed in numbers. 
This could be a sports shirt with a number on the back, clothing with 
numbers on them or you could just write random numbers on a          
t-shirt. They could even wear something more creative like playing 
cards, clocks and calculators. We look forward to seeing your fun 
ideas! 
 
There will be a collection for the NSPCC (throw Ã1 in the bucket, please). 

 
 
Parents Evenings 
 
We will be having our mid-year Parent Consultation evenings on 22nd and 23rd of February. 
Booking for these will be available in half term. 



 Gospel Values Awards   

The Gospel Value this week is...  

 Gentleness 

  - love and friendship  

òIf anyone strikes you on the cheek, offer the other 
also.ó (6:29) Samaritan Village (9:54)    
      

Congratulations to the following children who  received the Gospel values certificate this week. 

 Butterflies:   Basil Thompson   Ladybirds:  Allison Lara Diasz   

 Dragonflies:  Raysa Oprea   Grasshoppers: Milo Bagram-Spicer   

 Hedgehogs:   Elsie Bethell   Squirrels:  Alex Magryta    

 Badgers:   Amelia Owusu-Boateng  Foxes:   Emmanuella Boateng   

 Hares:   Evie Underdown   Rabbits:  Eliana Owusu Adu    

 Kingfishers:  Logan Coombe   Robins:  Mara Ciotoi                                                                                                                                 

 Eagles:   Rochelle Obeng-Darko  Owls:   Caitlin Masambique  
           

Hockey Tournament 
 
A group Year 5 and Year 6 travelled to Church Langley School to take part in the Harlow Schools Hockey  
Tournament.  
 
They did extremely well coming third in the competition. 






